19" February 2025

PROFESSIONAL RECOMMENDATION FOR HEALTH AND SAFETY SERVICES

To Whom It May Concern,

| am pleased to provide this professional recommendation for HSEF in
recognition of their outstanding health and safety consultancy services
within the solar industry. HSEF recently supported Breaking Point Solar,
providing expert, proactive health and safety advice while maintaining a
clear and pragmatic approach.

Throughout the collaboration, HSEF demonstrated a comprehensive
understanding of the unique risks associated with large-scale solar
developments. Their ability to anticipate potential hazards, implement
effective safety measures, and deliver clear, actionable guidance was
invaluable in maintaining a safe and efficient working environment.

What sets HSEF apart is their commitment to straightforward
communication and practical solutions. They consistently provided
common-sense advice that was easy to implement on-site, ensuring that
safety remained a priority without unnecessary complexity or disruption.
Their hands-on approach and ability to adapt to evolving project
requirements made them a trusted and integral part of our team.

Under the leadership of Managing Director Ryan Malone, HSEF has built a
reputation for professionalism, industry expertise, and a proactive
approach to health and safety. | highly recommend HSEF to any
organisation within the renewable energy sector seeking a knowledgeable
and reliable health and safety partner.

Should you require any further details regardlng my expenence with HSEF,
please do not hesitate to contact me at |« reakingpointsolar.co.uk or
+44 7377 548423.

YoJugésincerely,

Mr Joseph Cooper
Managing Director - Breaking Point Solar Limited




